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To Whom It May Concern,

From: Ebenezer Moravian Cemetery

Address: N8095 High Road, Watertown, W1 53094
Contact: Jon Gehler

Phone: 920-342-2945

Email: Gehler.ja2@gmail.com

Note from Ebenezer Moravian Cemetery:

Ebenezer Moravian Cemetery is applying to rezone parcel #006, which we own, in in order to expand
the existing cemetery parcel #007. We are running out of grave sites left for purchase. Currently we
have 53 individual graves left for purchase.

We would ask the question if it is feasible to combine parcels #006 and #007 into one parcel. And does it
make any difference one way or the other.

The type of use would be for conventional burials (caskets), burying of cremation urns, possible green
burials, and possibly in the future to have an area to walk and spread ashes.

Both green burials and a place to spread ashes are becoming more popular and less expensive.

The cemetery would also build a 24’ x 30’ shed for cold storage of lawnmowers, tractor, and other
equipment.

We would also prepare a site to install a columbarium for urns with that site being prepared to possibly
install a 2" and 3™ columbarium as the need would arise.

The cemetery would also install a flagpole with a light as regional by flag rules.

A new driveway would be located north of the existing field driveway as shown on the map with existing
field driveway removed.

It is important to note that the Ebenezer Moravian Cemetery is available to the community and to all
faiths.



